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“SCSE EXECUTIVE BODY 24-25"



ORIENTATION SESSION 
FOR STUDENTS OF CSE 24-28

The session began with an Orientation Program held on November 11, 2024, for
the incoming batch of 2024–2028. The purpose of this event was to welcome new
students and familiarize them with the department, the society, and the
opportunities available to them throughout their degree program. The session
served as an essential foundation to instill a sense of belonging and awareness
among the new students, setting the tone for an engaged and collaborative
academic journey.



CYBERSECURITY SEMINAR 
“BUILDING A SUCCESSFUL CAREER”

SCSE organized a Seminar titled “Building a Successful Career with Cybersecurity” on
December 11, 2024. The keynote speaker for the event was Mr. Shoaib Ali, a Certified Ethical
Hacker (CEH) with professional experience at prestigious organizations such as NESCOM,
National Centre of Cyber Security (NCCS), and CISPA – Helmholtz Centre for Information
Security. Mr. Shoaib shared his valuable insights into the world of cybersecurity, career paths
in ethical hacking, real-world threat analysis, and strategies for students to get started in this
vital domain. 



SCSE SPORTS GALA 2025
To encourage extracurricular involvement and promote health and
camaraderie, SCSE held a vibrant Sports Gala from January 28 to 31, 2025.
Students from both the Computer System Engineering and Electrical
Engineering departments participated in various Sports, including
Badminton, Table tennis, Cricket, and futsal. The gala created an energetic
environment on campus, fostering teamwork, friendly competition, and strong
inter-semester relationships.



WEBINAR ON 
“FREELANCING WHILE STUDYING” 

As part of our mission to promote student entrepreneurship, SCSE hosted an online
webinar on Freelancing while Studying on Sunday, March 23, attended by 40+ students.
The session featured Abdullah Suleman (Former SCSE President, Web Developer), who
shared tips on crafting a winning CV and securing high-paying gigs, and Malik Masood
(Former Media Director SCSE, CEO of Advozzo), who spoke about mastering digital
marketing and launching a freelance career. The webinar offered practical advice on
starting freelancing, managing academics alongside work, and exploring online platforms
leaving students inspired and better equipped to pursue freelance opportunities.



EDUCATIONAL TOUR  
REV9 SOLUTION AND ROHTAS FORT

An educational tour was organized on April 25, 2025, combining both
technical exposure and cultural enrichment. Students visited Rev9 Solutions
in Jhelum, where they gained first-hand insight into professional software
development environments and IT project workflows. The tour also included
an excursion to the historic Rohtas Fort, offering a refreshing cultural
experience. This balanced combination of academic and recreational activities
made the tour both informative and enjoyable, fostering stronger peer
connections and practical learning beyond the classroom.


